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Autumn Market 
Saturday, September 16 

10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

at The Red House 

Rain or Shine 

 

 

Calendar 
 

 

Sun., Sept. 10th       10:30 a.m. Worship Services resume in the church with guest minister, 

 Rev. Barbro Hansson 

 

Sat., Sept. 16th  10 a.m.-2 p.m. Flea Market at The Red House, rain or shine 

 

Sun., Sept. 17th 10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Elaine Bomford 

 

Sun., Sept. 24th 10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest speaker, Keith Penniman 

 

Sun., Oct. 1st  10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Elaine Bomford 

 

Sun., Oct. 8th  10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Sandra Whippie  
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Upcoming Events 

 

Please visit our website, www.uuwilton.org, during the month for additions to the event calendar.   

 

A Red House Tea Time is back. It is held every Thursday from 10 a.m. to Noon. 

 

Plans are underway for the Autumn Market on Saturday, September 16th, 10 to 2 at The Red House, rain 

or shine. If you're a crafter, creator, or just have things you want to get rid of, we have a spot for you! 

Cost for a space is $10.00.  A space with a table is $15.00. Donations of unwanted items will be gladly 

accepted for our "Church Table." 

 

 To reserve a space, contact Sue Putnam, 654-6345, or at sjputnam31@hotmail.com 

  

Hope to see you there! 

 

Worship services will resume in the Church on Sunday, September 10th . 

 

 

Notes 

 

Work on the church steeple has been completed.  

 

In September an electrician will be re-wiring the large dining room in The Red House. 

 

Also in September, we are having The Red House parking lot repaved. 

 

 

Thank you to all those who have agreed to receive The Apple Tree via email.  Others who 

wish to do so may contact David & Marcia Potter at admin@uuwilton.org. 
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